
2024 Girls Flag Kickoff 

The Ravens are committed to expanding the reach of girls flag football

statewide. To demonstrate their dedication, the Ravens have generously

donated uniforms to every participating team, ensuring that all players have the

gear they need to compete. The ultimate goal is to see girls flag football

recognized as an officially sanctioned sport throughout the league. 

The Douglass High School Ducks

were ready for kickoff.

Dunbar High School

North Hagerstown High School

 Ravens cheerleaders and Poe

(above) with the players of North

Hagerstown High School. 

Western High School

The championship game will be

hosted at M&T Bank Stadium

on Nov. 8.

Sept. 4 marked the start of girls flag football

season. All across Maryland, teams competed in

their first regular season games.

https://twitter.com/RavensCommunity?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://www.instagram.com/ravenscommunity/

